
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
We are happy to announce a new tool for preparing for the ACT Test.  The Utah 
State Office of Education has partnered with the Shmoop website to provide our 
students access to Shmoop’s Online Test Prep. 
 
Students can access their Shmoop accounts by: 
 ▪Visiting http://www.shmoop.com/signup/utah  
 ▪Finding their high school signup page 
 ▪Create their username and password 
 NOTE:  The magic word is ARCHES 
 
Once students create their personal Shmoop account they will be able to access 
practice exams, 100s of drill problems, and review guides to all the topics that will 
be on the ACT exams.  Each practice problem comes with in-depth explanations and 
even projected exam scores to help students prepare. 
 
We hope you have a wonderful holiday season. The school website has more 
detailed instructions. We will also talk more about this new resource during CCRs 
(formerly SEOPs) but if you have any questions, feel free to call us at (801)610-
8171. 
 
Thank you, 
PGHS Counseling Office 
 
 
 


